
November 3, 1947, 

I. A. Graydon, Eso,,, Secretary 
The Mexican Light & Power Co. Ltd. 
25 King Street West 
Toronto 1, Canada. 

Dear Mr. Graydon: 

I am sending yom herewith a copy of a personal 

noto which I have written to Mr. Conway, which is self-

explanatory. 

Cordially and sincerely yours, 

George S. Messersmith 
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